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Xoserve
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By email to: analytical.services@Xoserve.com

17 May 2021

Dear Xoserve

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on Allocation of Unidentified Gas (AUG)
Process.

Please see below ScottishPower’s response:
Overall ScottishPower are satisfied with the weighting factors published for 2021/22.
We also have one further recommendation for developing the AUGE process. We would like,

for the next AUGE Year, for AUGE to publish a monthly profile underlying the weighting
factors in the Final AUGS for 2022/23.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions arising from this response.
Clairelouise.Roberts@ScottishPower.com

Yours sincerely,

Claire Roberts
Senior Business Analyst

ScottishPower Headquarters, 320 St. Vincent Street, Glasgow G2 5AD
www.scottishpower.com
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